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June 23, 2006
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Westgate Communications LLC, d/b/a WeavTel 
Docket UT-060920; Local Exchange Tariff WN U-2 and

Docket UT-060921; 9-1-1 Tariff WN U-3
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Westgate Communications LLC, d/b/a WeavTel respectfully requests that its Local Exchange Tariff WN U-2, including replacement Original Sheet 103 filed June 20, 2006, and its 9-1-1 Tariff WN U-3 filed on June 2, 2006 have their effective dates changed to July 15, 2006.  This changed effective date will accomplish two things.  First, it will align the effective date more closely with the anticipated in service date for the Stehekin exchange and second it will allow WeavTel to withdraw its requests for less than statutory notice treatment of its filings.
To that second end, WeavTel respectfully requests that its requests for less than statutory notice be withdrawn.
Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Carsten Koldsbaek
Consulting Manager

GVNW Consulting, Inc.
(503)612-4400
cc:
Richard L. Weaver, Westgate Communications LLC, d/b/a WeavTel
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